
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

 March 12th. 2021 @ Virtual Meeting 

In attendance: 

Cllr Steve Green. Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Vicky Felton, Sue Fox, Gavin Doxey, Father Blair Radford, 

Father Brian Bell, Tom Sheard, Gemma Conway, Christie McFarlane 

 

 

1 
 

Apologies: 
None received 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
SF, FBR – Burton Grange Easter Activity Pack 

 

3 Notes of the previous meeting: 
Moved as correct record 

 

4 Project Feedback: 

 Hanging Bracket survey – awaiting final invoice 

 Local groups are being contacted to give any help in opening back up after 
lockdown 

 Contacting local groups re future applications. 

 

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
MBWA – Local Notice Boards – Agreed 
Burton Grange Easter Activity packs - Agreed 

 
£1769 
£450.04 

6 Funding & Finance: 
Spreadsheet circulated and discussed 

 
 

7 Additional Items: 
Ward Alliance Priorities 2021-22 – agreed with COVID added where appropriate 
Action Plan – first draft agreed, agreed to hold road show (when possible, notice 
boards in meantime.) 
Annual reconfirmation – all members confirmed. 
WA Officers, SG Chair, KR Secretary - Agreed 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8 AOB: 

Carlton Pavilion 

Litter picks, it was decided to hold regular litter pick around the ward. 

 

 

9 Date of Future meetings 

Next meeting will be held Virtually 

April 23rd. @ 9:30 

 

 

 

Meeting closed by SG at 10:13 


